



NKN Middle & High School Family Resource Center Rockaway, Oregon (503)355-3607

February 21, 2023

To Rob, Marilyn and The Grocery Outlet Family,

I want to thank Rob and Marilyn for their generous donations of food. I just can't express to you how much this means to our students. They go through daily struggles with school, relationships, family problems and so much uncertainty. When I have a student who thanks me for a bag of food it makes me feel good. It makes me appreciate what I have in my life and it makes me thankful for caring people who want to help. Our area sees so much poverty and homelessness, which trickles into our schools. With your help we are able to serve our students and their families by offering them food provided by your store. Our weekend food program is now serving approximately 80 students between the Middle and High School. I can promise you, unless a student is absent they are making sure to come get their food. Their faces light up when they see a favorite snack. They are grateful and so am I. Our needs are great but your compassion and willingness to help is greater. We are very fortunate to have Business community members like you who know that for every student to be successful their basic needs must be met first. Your generosity helps us expand our ability to meet those needs, for the students and their families.

Warm Regards,

Jen Hopkins

Family Resource Coordinator, Middle & High School

(503)355-3607, hopkinsj@nknsd.org